
	

	

14th	January	2016	
	

	

	
	
Dear	Parent/Carer	

We	are	pleased	to	say	that	our	new	logo	is	now	available	on	school	sweatshirts,	cardigans	and	polo	shirts.	
These	can	be	purchased	from	Harrisons	Schoolwear,	Gorleston	High	Street,	and	will	be	available	by	the	
weekend.	

We	understand	that	parents	may	have	already	bought	plain	uniform,	or	still	have	items	with	the	old	logo	on	
and	this	is	absolutely	fine.	We	certainly	wouldn’t	expect	anyone	to	go	out	a	buy	new	uniform	as	a	result	of	
this.	

We	are	also	looking	at	adopting	a	PE	kit	in	our	new	house	colours,	see	below,	but	will	let	you	know	once	a	final	
decision	has	been	reached	on	this.	

Blackman	–	Blue	
Donaldson	–	Green	
Morpurgo	–	Yellow	
Rosen	–	Red	

We	hope	that	you	agree	the	new	logo	looks	fresh	and	smart	and	look	forward	to	seeing	our	children	in	it	over	
the	coming	months.	

Many	thanks	

	

	

J	Siddles	
Deputy	Head	Teacher	

 
	

	



	

	

	

	

	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	


